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Comments: Please do not approve this open pit mine. This will lead to the destruction of the East Fork of the

South Fork of the Salmon River Bull Trout population and as we all know, we'll be left with the clean up costs

long after this mining company moves on and leaves the tax payers with a toxic pit of acidic mine drainage. 

 

Thank you,

 

Steve Veals


